
 

August 2019 Mile High Flight Update 
We prepare to begin again! 

 

 
➢ The MHF “Crew” is about to begin once again to make in person visits to several Denver – Metro 

area schools, as we start the selection process for the 2019 – 2020 MHF year.  Supported by our 

new website: MileHighFlight.org, we anticipate a much more streamlined process.  Interested 

students are now able to read about our program, apply for membership online and easily link to 

the chapter’s colorado-redtails.com website. 

 

➢ We look forward to our 2019 – 2020 kickoff event at the Wings Over The Rockies Air & Space 

Museum on 19 October @ 12:00.  We’re excited to introduce our new group of students to the 

chapter. 

 

➢ As we continue to strive to increase our reach, we’re proud to announce that MHF “Crewmember” 

Stephan Rocha was just selected by the ALPA (Airline Pilot’s Association) Education Committee 

to serve as the liaison to his alma mater, Embry-Riddle University.  Stephen’s close connections to 

ERU will continue to benefit our students who are interested in attending one of the best civilian 

aviation universities in the world.  

 

➢ 2008 MHF solo student Travis Scott gave a welcomed Facebook shout-out to the MHF Crew:“11 

years ago today, my parents had to drive me to Centennial Airport so that I could fly a plane by 

myself.  Thanks, Mile High Flight Program!” 

 

 

➢ Captain Darryl Searuggs continues 

to build our relationship with the 

Vickers Boys & Girls Club.  

 

Casey Irving, one of our first solo 

flight students, returned to Denver 

for a short visit with family.  While 

here, at the top of his list was to do 

something with the MHF program.  

As luck would have it, we were 

scheduled to meet the Vickers 

students, and Casey volunteered to 

be our featured speaker.  Casey 

held their full attention, as he 

shared his formula for success and 

his experiences as an entrepreneur 

and aerospace engineer. 

 
Your Mile High Flight program continues to make a difference.   

Respectfully,  

The MHF “Crew”   


